Amanda Hughes’ Missed Classes
Due to my attendance at the CSCW conference in Banff, Canada, I missed class on November 8th.  Unfortunately, the first long session, where we evaluated an existing PhD Thesis also took place on November 8th, so I missed this class as well.  However, I did provide prior notification that I would be unable to attend class on this day.  I also completed the assignments that were due, and I helped in the preparation of the presentation on the existing PhD thesis (although Betty, my partner, had the harder task of presenting ( ).  

